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From: Donna Johnson

Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 11:45 AM
To: Central Permitting

Subject: FW: 609 North 16th Street

FYI..

Thank you,

Donna M. Johnson

Harnett County Development Services
Central Permitting Division

Project Coordinator/Customer Service Rep
108 E. Front St

PO Box 65

Lillington, NC 27546

910-814-6431 (o)

910-893-7527 (m)

From: Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 11:22 AM

To: Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org>

Subject: 609 North 16th Street

Donna,

Please let this email serve as an approval to sell an minimum electrical permit for the house at 609 North 16™ Street.
Arthur Brown will be calling you soon to ask for the permit. He needs an electrical inspection to get power turned back
on the home. If he needs any other permits he will need to complete a zoning permit.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden



